From:
To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2022/0442 - Case Officer Mr A Muir - Received from Mr alan bancroft at demesne farm,
fylingdales, yo22 4qf
Date: 18 July 2022 11:45:00

I would like to point out windows are not a permanent feature of the building ( been of wood )
also originally windows would have been georgian as Low farm ( our twin farm) has georgian windows to
outbuildings, these have never been replaced , so the idea of changing to large picture windows just doesn't hold

water
address of Low Farm, Fylingthorpe , Whithy , YO22 4QF
also the windows we propose are in keeping with the main house

Comments made by Mr alan bancroft of demesne farm, fylingdales, yo22 4qf

Preferred Method of Contact is Post

Comment Type is Further Information





